

Dear Greenmount Primary community members,

The P&C AGM will be held on Tuesday 22 February, at 6.30pm in the Staff Room.

This is the first P&C Meeting of the year, and consists of a review of the previous year's activity, and elections to fill positions for the year ahead. Elections are held for all P&C position at the AGM. Anyone who joins the P&C as a member is welcome to stand for any position, or you can just come along to see what the P&C is all about. Membership is open to the wider school community, so grandparents or other family & community members can join.

Some of the current members will be happy to continue in their role, if re-elected, however there are some positions for which we are definitely seeking nominations, as they are vacant.

These are: Treasurer, Safety House Coordinator, Fundraising Coordinator.

As well as these positions, the P&C runs best with a healthy number of committee members, who help to plan events, organise supplies, check orders & count money, coordinate volunteers, and so on. This is a great way to contribute and really helps to support the coordinators in their roles.

Please consider joining the P&C, becoming a committee member, or nominating for a position.

The P&C is a friendly, collaborative group of people, everyone works together to organise awesome events and contribute to the school community, so whatever role you might take on, you will have support and guidance.

A membership form is attached to this email; also available on the school website and from the school office; please fill one out and bring it to the meeting along with the \$0.20 fee, if you wish to join.

Sally Winter, P&C President 2021

Service gate will be open; park on the basketball court. Please wear a mask and observe healthy distancing.

P&C positions:

Office Bearers:

PresidentVice President

Secretary

Treasurer

Committees - Coordinator & committee members:

- Fundraising Safety House
- Guardians of Greenmount (Fathering Project)
- Scholastics Book ClubUniform Shop

Other Positions:

- Community Engagement Flexischools Officer
- Facebook & Communications Grant Applications

Positions are open to any P&C member. Membership forms are available from the school office or on the website. Please bring completed forms and 20c membership fee to the meeting.



For further information:

Scan to contact our Facebook page.

Email: Sally - president@gpspnc.org.au

Emma - secretary@gpspnc.org.au